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THANK YOU:  Thank you to all of the grandparents for coming and 

spending the morning with your grandchildren on Friday!  We love having 

you visit!   Thank you to Jaime Petricek and her helpers for the delicious 

breakfast for our grandparents and students, and a special thank you to 

the Kiesow Family for providing the beautiful mum plants for the 

grandparents to take home! 

 

K5-GRADE 8 PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATIONS:  Our Parent/Teacher 

Consultations are this Tuesday, March 20th and Thursday, March 22nd.  In 

order to stay on schedule, please limit your consultation time to 15 

minutes. 

 

LOST & FOUND:  Our Lost & Found is overflowing!  When you are here for 

consultations, please take a look at the table in the lobby for anything you 

might be missing! 

 

K5 – GRADE 4 FIELD TRIP:  Kindergarten – Grade 4 will be going to the Milwaukee Public Museum this Friday, 

March 23rd.   Reminder that students will be eating lunch at the museum, so please send a cold lunch along. 

 

GRADES 5-6 FORENSICS:  Congratulations to the following students that participated in the Forensics Festival at 

Wisconsin Lutheran High School this past Saturday:  Logan Hoffman (1st Place), Claire Olson (2nd Place), Patricia 

Prakasam (1st Place), Lauren Roedel (2nd Place), and Jayden Ziegler (2nd Place).  Your St. Paul’s family is proud of 

you! 

 

2018-2019 ENROLLMENT:  Thank you to those families that have already enrolled for next school year!  Enrollment 

is easy!  Please take a few moments to enroll, as early enrollment helps us prepare for next year in regard to 

budgeting and planning for staff.  There is no cost to enroll.  If you are a 4K family planning to enroll for 

Kindergarten next year, please stop in the office to enroll!  Thank you for being an important part of our family! 

 

HOLY WEEK WORSHIP SCHEDULE: Palm Sunday, March 25th – regular worship schedule 

Maundy Thursday, March 29th – 3:30 PM and 6:30 PM 

     Good Friday, March 30th – 1:00 PM and 6:30 PM (Tenebrae) 

     Easter Sunday, April 1st – 6:00 AM, 8:30 AM (Festival) and 10:30 AM  

     (Festival) 

 

HOLY WEEK SINGING SCHEDULE: Grades 2-4 – Palm Sunday at 8:00 AM 

     Preschool – Grade 1 – Palm Sunday at 10:30 AM 

     Grades 5-8 – Good Friday at 6:30 PM (be in your classrooms at 6:10 PM) 

     Preschool - Grade 8 – Easter Festival at 8:30 AM (sit with parents) 

 

 

This W__k: 
 

3/19 Scrip Orders due 
 

3/20 Consultations – 4:00-8:00 PM 
 

3/21 Midweek Lent Services 3:30 &  

 6:30 PM 
 

3/22 Preschool Power Hour  10:45 AM 

 Consultations – 4::00-8:00 PM  
 

3/23 Chapel – 1:00 PM 

 K5-Gr 4 Museum Field Trip 
 

3/25 Gr 2-4 Sing – 8:00 AM 

 PreK – Gr 1 Sing – 10:30 AM 



BASKETBALL UNIFORMS:  If you have not already done so, please turn in your (clean!) basketball uniforms to the 

office. 

 

GALA MEETING:  Our next Gala meeting will be on Sunday, March 25th at 6:30 PM in the Bible classroom. 

 

8TH GRADE GRADUATION VIDEO:  8th grade students should be selecting photos for the graduation video and 

sending them to Julie Granberg.  The preferred method is to add the pictures to the shared Google Folder that was 

sent to you in the fall.   If you have any questions please contact Julie at julesgranberg@gmail.com 

 

THIRD QUARTER MISSION:  For the 3rd Quarter we will be supporting the Franklin Police Department.  We are 

partnering with the Franklin Police Department and their “Adopt-A-School” program.  This program will allow us to 

have a Franklin officer here at school to share in some fun activities with our students. 

 

G-SQUARED VOLLEYBALL AND BASKETBALL CAMPS FOR 4-10 YEAR OLDS:  Camps will be starting in April and held 

at Star of Bethlehem in New Berlin. Volleyball will be for kids ages 5-10 (separate sessions for 5-7 year olds and 8-

10 year olds) and basketball for kids ages 4-8 (separate sessions for 4-5 year olds and 6-8 year olds).  All details and 

registration info can be found at www.theg2glife.com. Register as soon as possible as space is limited. 

 

JUNIOR VIKING FOOTBALL:  Wisconsin Lutheran High School is still taking registrations for their Jr. Viking Football 

team.  Registration is open to boys entering Grades 5-8 next school year.  Forms are available on the lobby 

bookshelf. 

 

WISCONSIN LUTHERAN COLLEGE BOYS BASKETBALL CAMPS:  Boys entering Grades 2-9 next school year can 

attend Wisconsin Lutheran College Boys Basketball Camps.  If you are interested in registering, there are forms on 

the lobby bookshelf. 

 

PRESCHOOL POWER HOUR:  Join us at Power Hour two Thursdays a month! Open to children ages 0-4 with their 

caregivers. Meet us in the church narthex from 10:45-11:45 AM on the following dates:  March 22nd, April 12th & 

26th and May 10th & 24th.   See the flyer coming home today for more details! 

 

SCRIP:  The next Scrip order will be placed today, Monday, March 19th.   Please have your order in the Scrip box in 

the office by 3:15, or you may place your order online.   


